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Dear members of the Rosary Teams, 
dear friends,

A gift! It was an unexpected gift that Fr. Louis-Marie –
and all the Rosary Teams around the world– received du-
ring the last General Chapter of the Order of Preachers 
in Mexico: he presented the Teams to all the capitulars! 
All were invited to head to… the Rosary. Do you wish to 
follow us?

Latest news
We told you about it and here it is… almost! 
The International daily prayer Booklet in 
Spanish is being printed. As soon as it is 
available, it will be sent to Venezuela where 
the first two teams are waiting for it in order 
to be founded, at the latest in October. We 
will have to wait until the end of the year to 
have it in English. The French version is now 
the one used in Gabon, the Seychelles and 
very soon in Ivory Coast!

Agenda
A trip is planned for the International Coor-
dination in December, to El Salvador and  
Mexico. This is another fruit of the presenta-
tion of the Teams at the General Chapter. The 
friar in charge of Our Lady of the Rosary Pa-
rish in San Salvador would like to see the birth 
of the Teams there. And Mexico seems to be 
interested! While our attempts at founding have 
not borne fruit... it seems that a desire is emer-
ging, especially with a male audience. We will 
tell you more in a future newsletter!

There’s still a lot more to say...
This newsletter is decidedly too short! We would so much like to talk to you about our work 
session in Madrid to prepare for next year, the wonderful meetings in Gabon at the end of June 
or the meeting of the Federation of Rosary Teams of the Indian Ocean (FEROI) at the beginning 
of July in La Reunion. And how can we forget the touching attentions of those who support us 
with prayer and their material means? So many opportunities to give thanks for you and with you!
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